
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

15 August 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting began at 1907 with Ed Bretag presiding. Following intros 
around the room, we discussed the whereabouts of the July minutes. We believe that 
Greg Liverman took the notes and will get them forwarded to the secretary.  

 
Under Old Business:  
 
Under New Business: Lucy Stansberry requested to utilize the MARC repeaters 

for the Pikes Peak Ascent and Marathon. A motion to approve was made and passed.  
 
Ed Bretag plans to order the new tower for Tanderfoot. And to talk with Rise 

Communications about internet service at Badger. 
 
Campfest will be at Dean Buckhouse’s. August 24th to 26th. There is a pot luck 

dinner on Saturday.  
 
An AUXCOM class will be held at the Fire Station in Woodland Park, on 

September 21st through the 23rd.  
 
Asa Wilson has some old equipment to get rid of. He mentioned two 

oscilloscopes and an audio generator. 
 
We began the process of club officer elections. 
 
President – Ed Bretag would like to see someone else take the role, but he will if 

needed. 
Vice President – Carol Wilson will continue. 
Secretary – Bill Wallick 
Treasurer – Laird Johnson 
Board Member – we need someone to fill this spot. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2000 
 
Eleven members, two guests present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


